ATTORNEY SEARCH

BCG Opens a New Office in Newport Beach

At BCG Attorney Search, itis one of our goals to always be expanding. We feel that being able to represent
clients locally from various cities all over the country is a great benefit to our clients, who can be sure that the
regional recruiter that they are working with is familiar with the local market. To that end, we are proud to
announce that our efforts have spawned yet another office. The Orange County office, located in Newport
Beach, California, will help our Los Angeles office to better serve the busy Southern California legal market.

Click here to read more.
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https://www.bcgsearch.com/article/900052048/Overview-of-the-Fall-Recruiting-Season/
https://www.bcgsearch.com/

